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April 21, 1998

The Very Reverend Father Vazken Karayan, Pastor
Holy Cross Armenian Church

38 27" Street

Union City, NJ 07087

Dear Father Vazken:

The Diocesan Council at its regular meeting of April 17, 1998,
reviewed the supplemental papers you submitted regarding the
deficiencies in your 1997 Annual Report and parish assembly
proceedings.

The Council ratified the proposals you submitted in your letter of
April 15, 1998, for this one time only. In the future, you are
required to adhere to all the requirements of the Bylaws and seek
Diocesan Council approval for any exemptions before the Assembly
takes place.

With prayers,

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate



